Llopd's Regster of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

"I.A CRESCENTA" .

I have to acknowledge the recelipt of your letter of
the 7th instant respecting the above vessel and note that she
was not examined 1 v of the Surveyors at your port on or
about the 24th August last, slthough she appears to have been
in the Mitsubishi Drydock at that date for cleaning and
painting of bottom.

Thanking you for your attention,

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

H.J.Cox,

KOBE,

o t—e332




